
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The CRA is downsizing and relocating the 

club’s storage unit from Uptown, Minneapolis to 

a newly constructed facility in Brooklyn Center.  

This effort will help us reduce operating costs and 

keep racing with the CRA as affordable as 

superbike racing can be. 

 We will need two volunteers to assist with 

the move from 12-4p on Saturday, February 5th.  

Volunteers will need a vehicle to help haul the 

contents of the storage locker to the new 

location.  Join the CRA moving company and you 

can earn volunteer points during the off season. 

 Please contact Membership@CRA-MN.com 

to volunteer. 
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